RECORD OF PROCEEDINGS

BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held May 15, 2018

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this special meeting at 7:00pm with roll call. All trustees and Fiscal Officer (FO) were present. This special meeting was held to open and award road bid for the 2018 road project.

VISITORS: Cindy Barnes, Michelle Linger (Small's Asphalt)

Small's Asphalt was the only bid received. Chip and seal on Open Woods \$17,292.87 Chip and seal on Mt. Hope, Rt 40 to Laurel Hill \$24,542.89 Chip and seal on Mt. Hope Laurel Hill to County line \$16,492.84 Spot patching throughout township 970 tons \$86,000

After discussion, Trustee Hupp made a motion to accept Small's Asphalt bid for spot patching Trustee Glaub seconded the motion. Roll call: Hupp yes, VanBuren yes, Glaub yes.

Michelle, Small's Asphalt representative, said the work should be done around the first week of June, weather permitting.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by Trustee Glaub. With business complete the board adjourned at 7:20pm.

Ben Hupp-President

Daniel VanBuren-Vice President

Steve Glaub-Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer